
CITY OF HIDEAWAY, TEXAS 

BOARD OF ALDERMAN 

REGULAR PUBLIC MEETING 

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE 

HIDEAWAY LAKE CLUB, INC. 

LUNCH ROOM MEMBER SERVICES BLDG. 

 Tuesday, September 14, 2021 @ 2:00 PM 

 

The regular public meeting of September 14, 2021 was called to order at 2:00 

PM by Mayor Ray Hutcheson.  In addition to the Mayor, Sample, Ferrell, and 

Hoffman were present. Then Mayor Hutcheson said a short prayer.  

The Mayor then asked if there were any changes to the minutes from the last 

meeting. After some discussion, Alderman Sample moved that approval of the 

minutes be postponed until facts could be clarified.  Alderman Hoffman 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

Alderman Hoffman was asked to give his financial report and proposed budget 

for year 2021-2022.  Since there were no guests, the regular meeting didn’t 

need to be closed for discussion on the budget.  Aldermen Hoffman moved that 

the monthly financials be approved.  Aldermen Samples seconded the motion.  

The motion passed unanimously.  Then discussion of the budget followed.  

Aldermen Sample moved that the budget be accepted as printed and Alderman 

Ferrell seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  Aldermen 

Mullins then arrived late for the meeting. 

The Mayor then called upon Aldermen Ferrell about the paperwork to have an 

“Authorized Septic Agent” in Hideaway.  She reported that the contact had been 



signed by the Mayor and mailed back to the law firm.  She gave the secretary a 

copy to be filed.  Some discussion followed. 

The schedule for the City Aldermen meetings for next year was then discussed.  

Due to some Aldermen having problems with the current time and day, it was 

decided that next year meetings would be held on Friday at 2PM.  The Mayor 

will send out the dates for next year to the Aldermen.   

Due to time restraints the recommendations for a “Mission Statement” for the 

city and any further agenda items were postponed until the next meeting on 

November 19 at 2PM.  

 

The Mayor then adjourned the meeting at 4:40 PM. 

 

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

 

Judy Blossom, City Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


